
	
  

	
  

Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
Two Weeks English Language Program 
 
Repton International School is committed to providing a quality two weeks English language program for 
newly-arrived students prior to their enrolment in our mainstream programme between 22nd March 2021 
to 6th April 2021. . Our teachers are fully qualified to teach English as an Additional Language (EAL) and 
provide a stimulating, English language programme, nurturing students to achieve their full potential.  
Timetable as per below :  
 

 
 

We are proud of how well we prepare our students for their next pathway. The school holds important 
memories for students, as well as providing the building blocks for future successful study at Repton 
International School 
 
Regards 
 
 
Clive Rogers 
Principal 


